
BU Community Gardens



Project Overview

The BU Community Garden at Warren Towers was first created in 2021 through 

CCL funding. The goal of the project was to provide locally grown produce to the 

community and get students involved with urban agriculture. Since conception we 

have expanded every year, and now have four locations where we garden. Last 

semester, we became a club through SAO and now have regular meetings open 

to the public in addition to other tours and events.

With our latest round of funding in Summer 2023, we purchased a greenhouse as 

well as garden supplies such as soil and a new hose.



Scenes from the Rooftop



Harvest



New Garden Plot in the Fenway Victory Gardens



BU Sustainability Festival



Weekly Farmers Markets at the GSU Plaza Sept-Oct


